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Dear Joint Commitee on Student success,

NO CUTS to our EDUCATION SYSTEM! 
My children are lucky enough to go to the John Muir School in Ashland, OR, where class sizes are kept small so
that each child gets the attention they need both academically and emotionally. Year after year, JMS test scores are
among the highest, but not only test scores show how important small class sizes are... you see it in the connection
between teachers, students, and community. It is imperative that our teachers are not even more over-burdened with
larger class sizes and fewer resources. Do not force our administrators to make cuts to vital programs, underpay our
educators, and overpopulate our classrooms.

This is our future, please make the education of our children your top priority!

Sincerely,
Allison Wildman
420 Clay St  Ashland, OR 97520-1336
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